














The state of Illinois requires that individuals who apply pesticides 
on property not owned or rented by them or when pesticide 
application is a requirement of their job be licensed. 

The Public Works department is excited to share that they currently have
 six employees participating in a training course that, once completed, will 
certify and license them with a Commercial Pesticide License. 

Additionally, three of these employees will go on to 
become Certified Applicators. This advanced training 
teaches the proper and safe methods for mixing and 
combining chemicals for use in the field. 

All licenses and certifications are 
being obtained through the 
University of Illinois at 
Urbana-Champaign. 

FROM THEPublic WorksDEPARTMENT

 

Director of Senior Services
at 708-210-5328. 

 

For schedules and additional information 
 please contact 

A classic favorite! Enjoy 
some friendly competition 
and win fun prizes. 

Stay active and 
energized while learning 
some new moves. 

A feel-good gathering that 
focuses on positivity, 

connection, and giving thanks 
for the good in our lives. 
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